

After a wind delay on Friday and much gnashing of teeth on Saturday a decision was made (at 12:00) to go ahead with the cruise. Two boats made it to the revised destination (La Trappe Creek). An evening of bridge, chili and hot coca was enjoyed by all. Sunday was a very pleasant cruise back to home port.

Nights...

Two days and one night each for Chinook Wind and Ellis Island.

Terry _\)